
Friday 1st November 2024

Chess Club (whole school)

Dear families,

This club focuses on friendly competition between children of varying chess abilities,

encourages resilience and builds friendships. This club will start from Thursday 7th

November and will run every Thursday from 3:30pm - 4:30pm in 3G until further notice.

Please note that due to limited spaces, places are given on a first come first serve basis.

Your child will be informed if they are in Chess Club or have been added to the waiting list.

Please collect your child at 4:30pm from the main office. If your child is in Year 5 or 6 and

has permission to walk home alone, please indicate this on the slip below.

Thank you for giving your child this opportunity.

Ms. García (Year 3 teacher)

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

FAO - Ms. García - Chess club

I give permission for (child’s name)____________________________________ in class

_______ to attend Chess Club in 3G on Thursdays from 3:30pm to 4:30pm.

I will collect my child promptly from the main office at 4:30pm each Thursday.

(Year 5 or 6 children only) My child has permission to walk home alone.


